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13/12/2024  08:47:462024/5435/P OBJ Elena Moynihan I'm sorry but absolutely not.

There are several shops in the High Street, all with expensive merch stored, and they have managed to 

protect it without putting up such a horrible intrusive metal grate.

It's sad that we get these crimes, but this is not the answer:  4 other shops were targeted by that vandalisation, 

and they just replaced the glass (presumably the insurance paid).  Imagine if the whole parade asked for this it 

would look terrible !
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